
 

 
 

 
March 20, 2019                                                                                          VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMITTAL 

 

 
 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Attn:  Director Robbins 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 

 
RE: Rule 306.e. Meetings with Building Unit Owners within a Buffer Zone 
Setback. 
Bernhardt 4-18 Pad: NWNW Section 18-T4N-66W 
Weld  County, 
CO 

 

 
 
 

Dear Mr. Robbins, 

 
SRC Energy hereby certifies that it has complied with Rule 306.e, which states that an Operator 

shall be available to meet with building unit owners who received an OGLA notice or a buffer zone notice 
pursuant to Rule 305.c. and requested a meeting regarding the proposed oil and gas location. 

 
SRC Energy notified all BU’s, LGD, and the Surface Owner the Buffer Notice on October 22, 2018. 

None of the BU’s requested a consultation or meeting.  
 

 
Pad. 

SRC respectfully requests that the Director approve of the 2A and wells on the Bernhardt 4-18 

 
 

 
Thank you, 

 

 
 
 
 

Erin Ekblad 
Erin Ekblad | Manager of Regulatory Affairs 
SRC Energy, Inc. 
1675 Broadway; Suite 2600 
Denver, CO 80202 
Direct: 720.616.4319 
Cell: 303.550.2375 


